
April 2020

Well, I don’t know about the rest of you, 
but this COVID-19 Pandemic is getting old. 
I hope everyone has been staying safe and 
getting through these difficult times. I look 
forward to getting out on the trail with my 
fellow Los Senderos Members as soon as we 
can. Speaking of which…

Members Only Ride:
Our Members Only Ride has been resched-
uled for June 25-28, 2020. The Board of Di-
rectors made this decision with the Member-
ships best interests in mind. Ride Chairman, 
Chuck Gallant has a great ride planned for 
us. I hear rumors of another “Deep Pit” event 
again this year. Please get your horse in shape 
and sign up on the website to reserve your 
spot. Jim Sheridan has had time to spit shine 
his cooking equipment and looks forward to 
firing up the griddle. Let’s get a great turnout 
and enjoy Los Senderos Park once again.

East County Junior Fair Livestock Auction:
Let’s support our East County Junior Fair 
Livestock participants. These kids have been 
working their tails off to get their animals 
ready for the fair. Unfortunately, the fair has 
been canceled, but they will be showing their 
animals via virtual auction this year. Many 
of these kids have ties to the Los Senderos 
Membership, so let’s show our support. Buy-
ers can sign up @ esdcjf.org beginning May 
14th & 15th. The auction begins @ 12:00pm 
on Saturday May 16th. 

Virtualstockshow.com
Registration: esdcjf.com

New members:
I would like to welcome our newest (2) Mem-
bers to Los Senderos de San Diego. After a 
grueling initiation process and deep research 
into their background, we have confirmed 
Dennis Carlson and Johnny Omahen as new 
Members of Los Senderos de San Diego. 
Congratulations to Dennis and Johnny and 
welcome to the Club

In our Prayers:
On 4/27/20, Marty and Nancy Smith were 
killed in a dune buggy accident at the desert. 
Los Senderos member, Tim Laffs’ son Joe, is 
married to their daughter Brooke. Please keep 
the family in your prayers during this difficult 
time.

Los Senderos Park:
We will be having a work party to get LS 
Park in shape for the Members Only Ride. 
Put Saturday June 13th @ 8:00am on your 
calendar. The more the merrier. Lunch will be 
provided. Thank you.

See you all on the trail soon.

Sincerely,
  John Omahen

President’s Report



2020 Board of Directors: 
President – John Omahen                                                                                                         
Vice President – Tom Laff                                                  
Director – Steve Vaughn 
Director – Jerry Moss
Director – Tuck Arnold
Director – Gordon Garewal
Treasurer – Scott Vowles 

Past President – Don Horn

Annual Ride 
Chairman – DK Nasland 
Co-Chair – Tuck Arnold
Raffle Chairman – Larry Wilske

Monthly Ride Committee
Chairman – Steve Vaughn
Co-Chairs - Chuck Gallant, 
Bill Cuddeback, Tim Dirkes, Bob Wining 

Membership Committee                                                                 
Chairman – Don Horn                                                                       
Co-Chairs – Rick White, Bill Cuddeback,  
Jerry Moss, Tim Dirkes                                                                     

Members Only Ride
Chairman – Chuck Gallant

Los Senderos Park Chairman                                                                                                     
Bill Cuddeback             

June 25th-28th • Members Only Ride • Los Senderos Park
July 26th • Rancho Samataguma • Descanso
August 23rd • French Valley • Palomar

September 16th-20th • Annual Ride • Los Senderos Park                                                                            
October 25th • Tullock Ranch • Santa Ysabel
November 29th • Lions Tigers & Bears • Japatul Valley

2020 Monthly Ride Calendar

New member:
Dennis Carlson

New member:
Johnny Omahen






